
Forest Green School
Parent School Council Meeting

March 15, 2022 @ 6:30pm

Minutes

Attendance: Tammi Lucier-Tebb, Melissa Everitt-Dallinger, Michelle Ducharme, Sarah
Kaufmann, Rio Zelinsky, Amy Parnall, Chrissy Smith, Keri Labrenz, Board Trustee Paul
McCann, Nealle Dickson

1.0 Call to Order- Tammi calls to order at 6:32 PM

2.0 Approval of Agenda- Sarah approves and Tammi seconds
2.1 Approval of February 2022 minutes- Tammi approves and Keri seconds

3.0 Teacher Report (Mrs. Mckenzie)
- Melissa filled in. Grade 3 bridges
- At home project building with family
- Showed a slideshow explaining the different types of bridges such as: Truss bridges,

Suspension bridges, Beam bridges and Arch bridges.
- Slide show also showed students with their bridges.
- Out of 27 bridges, 26 were successful and could hold 1700 grams and 5 bridges

could hold students!

4.0 Chair’s Report
● Registration for 2022/2023 due - March 18
● Term 2 Report Cards - March 18
● Spring Break - March 21-25
● ASCA & Advocacy Overview- Registration April 15th

5.0 Fundraising Report (Keri)
- New hot lunch coordinator Amy
- Trying to push for more volunteers
- Bulletin board will be done soon by Chrissy
- Purdy’s chocolate fundraiser is now open, it closes March 25th and will be handed

out by April 13th
- AGM- all positions are open
- Kiwi Nurseries for spring- Order online and can be picked up at Kiwi Nurseries
- Mundare for May
- Spellathon but also looking into a Read-a-thon
- School supplies for the end of the year
- Mabel Labels for the summer

6.0 Principal’s Report
- No more Zones!



- Play Parkland has started and is going well.
- Registration is due
- Report cards available March 18th
- GaGa pit, PSD to do a walk around to find a placement for them, hoping for them in

the spring

7.0 Board Report(Paul)
- Attendance Area Review- Relocating students to different schools to try to maximize

schools
- Ask to approve fees- happy held at this years numbers
- Working towards a balanced budget, most fees are set.
- No new school for SGCHS in the new budget
- New K-6 curriculum coming in hand by April, partial implementation September
- Shout out to all the families and to Staff for all of their hard work and dedication the

last 2 years!
- Hope for a good spring break and getting back to normal

8.0 Adjournment.- Tammi adjourns at 7:32 PM

Next meeting:  April 19, 2022 @ 6:30pm


